Brenda Perez <bperez@brocktonpolice.com>
Re: ACLU Public Records Request

Emiliano Falcon-Morano <efalcon@aclum.org>
Thu, 20 Feb 2020 15:30:44 -0500

Good Afternoon,
We have received your request and have had no contact with any
representative of any facial recognition product or Clearview Al.

Please let me know if there is anything else.

Thank you,
Sgt. BI Perez

On Fri, Feb 14, 2020 at 11:43 AM Emiliano Falcon-Morano

> wrote:

Good Morning,

Please see attached.

Best,

Emiliano

Emiliano Falcon-Morano

Pronouns: he, him, his
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